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Getting Ready for  
High School Workshop
A 1 hour workshop that informs and 
supports parents to prepare their  
children for high school.

FREE WORKSHOP

Parents will learn:
•	 About the secondary school system and the changes that they and their 

children should expect as they make the transition

•	 Strategies to support children and aid them to prepare practically to 
make the transition to high school

•	 Strategies to address children’s concerns about high school and support 
them emotionally throughout the transition process

Parents will receive:
•	 Handouts about high school and practical strategies to support children

Who is running the course?
The course is facilitated by our fully trained and accredited practitioners.

THURSDAY  
28th OCTOBER 2021

1:00pm-2:00pm 
 

Follow us on Social Media

www.woodville.org.au
Woodville Alliance Woodville Alliance Official

the zoom link will be sent to 
you after you fill in our online 

registration form

For more information or to 
register for the program

Call Doris on 0490 047 740  
or (02) 9724 3807

Email: dasante@woodville.org.au 

Location 
Online via Zoom 


